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"All the ways of a man are pure In his 
own eyes, but the Lord weighs the 
spirit.11

Proverbs 16:2 RSV

Remember when you were a kid? This
Friday in the WOM chapel the Children’s 
MIG will be giving us a taste of their 
various ministry outreaches. You won’t 
want to miss it. Also, the offering 
was fantastic last Thursday - $815!!
Let’s keep up the great giving spirit 
and come prepared to give this Friday.

Wednesday’s Chapel will be class meetings to 
choose HOMECOMING PRINCESSES!!! Be think­
ing about who you would like to have repres 
ent your class.

ATTENTION Married Students: We are having 
a meeting during chapel on Thursday, Feb. 
12. Come let’s worship together. Also- 
mark your calendars for Friday, Feb. 27 
for another potluck dinner!

Please Note: There will be no children’s 
hour Monday February 16 due to the fact 
that it’s a holiday.

Come on out to Fort Lewis this Saturday,
Feb. 14, to fellowship with the soldiers* 
Meet with the Servicemen’s MIG at 5:30 p ;a. 
in the SUB chapel for prayer and planning, 
and leave with the group at 6:30 from 
the SUB.

Would you like to go to Africa? It is
possible to be transported there if. you 
come to H-107 today at 3:00 p.m. Audrey 
Fitz, missionary to East Africa, will 
share slides and insights about this 

V  fascinating continent. Also, we will
be praying for the needs of our mission­
ary families around the world. This is 
a Missions MIG meeting everyone is welcome.

All papers from Mr. Hobson’s classes from 
last quarter are available in the boxes 
outside his office. Those students 
wishing to keep their materials should 
pick them up this week as they will be 
removed Friday (2/13) and discarded.

Summer Pastoral Ministries Internship: If
you’re a Junior and have completed Pastoral 
Ministries II and Homiletics I and II 
you are eligible to do your internship. 
Summer time is an excellent time to do 
this. If you are interested in doing 
your internship this summer, please 
contact Mr. Braddy personally either by 
office visit or mailbox before the 
beginning of spring quarter.

Are you signing up for CE 352, CE of Adults? 
You may want to consider attending the 
Single Adults Convention at the Seattle 
Center as your major project for this 
class. You must register by March 13, 
cost $15. Please contact Mr. Werner 
immediately if you are considering this 
option.

A lady living close to NC needs a woman stu­
dent to help her 6 hours per week. She 
will pay her $3.50 per hour. For more 
information phone 822-7022 Mrs. Benesh.

Babysitter needed Tuesday evenings for Lady’s 
Prayer and Share Bible Study. If inter­
ested, contact Laurie Young 827-1600 or 
Diane Gholson 822-5225.

You are invited to attend Westminster A/G
this Sunday. Transportation will be leav­
ing from Guy-Perks Hall at 9 a.m. and 
returning after the morning service. For 
more information on services or transport­
ation, you can contact Ed Novak GB 506 or 
Rose Swartzfager GP 320.

Valentines Heart-0-Grams on Thursday, Feb. 
12. Send a message to someone special 
for Valentine’s Day! The AWS will be 
selling heart-o-grams from 12 noon until 
4 p.m. in the girls and guys lounges 
this Thursday, Feb. 12. They will be 
delivered to the person at your time 
choice. Message heart-o-grams will be 
sold for .50q, sing-o-grams are sold 
for $1 each.


